
FOI 106/2015 

REQUEST 

The amount spent by your council on external legal advice each year since 2010.  

The annual salary of your council’s chief legal officer for each year since 2010. 

RESPONSE 

Further to your FOI enquiry received on 17 February, the information you require is publically 

available and routinely published on the Council’s Website.  If you follow the link below you will find 

details of payments to suppliers dating back to 2010 which will include details of all payments 

made to external Solicitors or Barristers Chambers.  You will also find salary information that we 

routinely publish via this link as well dating back to 2010. 

 

http://www.tendringdc.gov.uk/council/performance-spending/transparency-%E2%80%93-making-

public-information-available-everyone 
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